
Dear Parents, 

 

It is the time of year when we begin our planning for next year.  We need to have a fairly 

accurate count of the number of students who will be attending Chester Ronning next fall in 

2021-2022.  By mid-February, we are expected to let Division Office know our estimate for the 

number of students we will have.  Our funding for next year and the number of classes we will 

have will be based on that estimate. 

 

Our current enrolment count includes both the in-class and at-home programs that are operating 

during the 2020-2021 school year.  Although we do not know whether an at-home option will be 

available for next year, it is important that we count all students in our attendance area who 

intend to enroll in a BRSD program at Chester Ronning. 

 

Please fill out the bottom portion of this letter and return it on or before February 10, 2021.  

Your efforts to return this form will help us to get a more accurate picture of who is moving and 

who is planning to be here next year.  It’s not a problem if your plans change, just let the office 

know. 

 

 

Thanks for your help! 

 

Sincerely, 

Mr. R. Lansing     
 

Projected Enrolment – Chester Ronning School: 2021-2022 
 

 

Parent/Guardian Name: ________________________________________ 

 

Homeroom Student Name Will be Attending? Will NOT be attending? 

    

    

    

 

Are you aware of any families/students that will be moving into our area over the summer and 

plan to attend Chester Ronning? 

Family Name, Students, Current Grades: ______________________________________________ 

 

MR. REID LANSING, Principal    

MRS. CANDICE MCLEOD, Assistant Principal  

 

 

6206-43 AVENUE, CAMROSE, ALBERTA    T4V 0A7 

PHONE (780)672-5588 


